
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 11th November 2024 
 

 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Home Sweet Home 

 
This week we will explore some of the 

materials homes are made from. 

 

We will talk about the materials used to build 

and why those materials are used e.g. strong, 

waterproof etc. 

 

 

 

   
Discuss the materials used to build your home and 

why they were used, e.g. look at the bricks and 

cement in between to hold the bricks together. 

Look at the shape of the roof, the tiles, and other 

features such as the gutters to take rain water 

away from the house. 

 

 

 

 

Please send in or email a photo of your family 

and your home to use in display and classroom 

discussion. 

English 

 
We wil We will read The Three Little Pigs story 

(including some different versions) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ask your child to try retelling the story in their 

own words. What did the pigs use to build their 

homes? Was that a good choice? 

 

Play clapping and stamping games with your child.  

You could jump for each syllable of a word. For 

example “build-er” = 2 jumps, 1 for each part of 

the word, “um-brell-a” = 3 jumps, 1 for each part 

of the word. 

Try their name and the names of people in their 

family. 
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Maths 

 
We will be counting, recognising and ordering 

numbers from 1-5, then 1-10.   

 

 

 

 

Look at the numbers on your front door and 

others you pass out and about. 

 

Try labelling some building blocks with numbers 

(on a sticker or post-it note) and see if your child 

can build a tower with them, starting with 1 at the 

bottom and building up with the numbered bricks 

in the right order. 

 

 

For a counting challenge, try counting from 

different numbers, for example:  

4-8 and stop 

2-7 and stop 

Can your child remember where to begin and stop? 

You can make it funny by using different voices, 

for example, a squeaky voice, a whispery voice, a 

shouty voice. 

Other 

 
We will learn a little about Remembrance Day 

on Monday 11th November and look at the 

whole-school artwork to spot Rainbow class’s 

poppies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 12th November will be ‘Odd Socks’ 

Day – the children can wear odd socks!  It is a 

great way to celebrate what makes us all unique 

in Anti-Bullying Week. 

We will join the rest of the school in 

discussions about Friendship Week (in relation 

to the Anti-Bullying Week). 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Play matching pairs games with socks or other 

pairs of items. Discuss what ‘odd socks’ means. 

Talk about being a good friend and how they can 

be kind to others. 
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Children in Need: Friday 15th November- All 

the children need to do is to wear bright 

colours or spots. 

 

 

If your child would like to, please bring in or email a photo of who lives in 

your home for the children to share with the class. This can include your 

family and pets if you have any. We would also welcome a photo of their 

homes, perhaps a picture of the outside or front door. These will be used 

for class discussions. 

Please remember to name all clothing, including coats, hats, gloves, scarves 

etc. 

We will continue to support the children to put their coats on 

independently. Please practise this at home. 

Thank you 

Nursery Team ☺ 


